
 

 

 

Welcome back!  We trust you had 
blessed Easter break.  

We would like to extend a warm 
welcome to all our new students and 
families. We pray that you settle quickly, make incredible 
friends and enjoy every moment spent learning. 

Our learning this term:  
 Christian Living – The Character of God 
 School Value – Integrity  
 Topic – Our Physical World – Simple 
Machines and Colour & Light 
 Maths – Number and Measurement 

(Length) 
 PE – Ball Skills and Team Games 

 
Upcoming Events: 
Week 1 & 2   Life Education Bus with Tim and Harold  
Week 2  Whole School Assembly  
Week 3        Cornerstone Awards 
Week 5        Mufti Day 
Week 7        Cornerstone Awards 
Week 10      Matariki Breakfast and  
                  Tribe Games 
 

 

 

Team Notes 
o We have children at our school with severe 

nut allergies. Please help us keep them safe by 
not including any nuts or nut products in your 
child’s lunchbox.   

o Children are allowed to wear either their summer or winter 
uniform but not a mixture of both. Shoes need to be worn 
whilst children are outside. Shoes must be a leather or have a 
leather-look – NO canvas ones.  

o We request all toys remain at home, unless requested by a 
teacher.   

o Wednesday is small wheels day. Scooters, rollerblades, 
skateboards are welcome. Helmets and 
shoes must be worn whilst students are 
using these.   
o Please notify the school office if 

your child is absent or late.   Text 027 315 7764 

As always, please read the school newsletter each week and 
check the website for the latest details.  

We are looking for parents who would like to listen to children 
read. Please chat to your child’s teacher if this interests you.  
 
We look forward to partnering with you this term and appreciate 
your support.  
 
Blessings, 

Aroha Team Teachers 


